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It is amazing what events and changes can unfold within a short period of time. Currently, we are at the beginning of a two week closure due to the COVID-19 virus. This is new territory for everyone and it is essentail to keep watching and listening for news as it unfolds.

We had nine basketball teams playing out of our gym this year (senior, junior, middle school and mini) and all teams had successful seasons.  Special congratulations go out to the Senior Girls and Senior Boys teams who won the provincial championship at TD Station in Saint John.  Special thanks to our volunteer coaches who dedicated hundreds of hours of their time to players during the season and special thanks to parents and fans in the community for all their support. Continue to check under the “Extracurricular-Athletics” link on the HHS website for weekly sports updates.

At the time of writing, all fundraising and extra-curricular activities have been cancelled until further notice.
As soon as information becomes available, it will be posted to our website:
http://harveyhighschool.nbed.nb.ca 
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